
 

PSA supports stance by DOH to support health frontline 
workers  
 
The PSA is relieved by the decision taken by health management, to intensify efforts to increase the 
number of professional nurses and doctors within the province to prevent unecessary loss of life, as a 
result of the lack of access to critical care services.   
 
To this end the department has embarked on a recruitment drive to head hunt professional nurses 
and doctors (both specialist and general). Management confirmed that the department is preparing for 
a surge in numbers, as the projected peak of the pandemic is approaching, with an anticipated 
pressure on critical care services. The PSA is following and participating in the recruitment processes 
in making sure that the process of recruitment and appointments are done in a fair and transparent 
process. 
 
Members are further encouraged to comply with the OHS regulations, using masks, sanitize and keep 
a safe distance, as we are approaching the projected peak of the pandemic now. Members should 
also report non-compliance of the regulations in the institutions, or the lack/shortage of any PPE’s to 
the attention of Flip v/d Walt at 082 8808 8993 or Flip.vanderwalt@psa.co.za. 
  
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH MPUMALANGA 
 

  

 10-07-2020  
 


